May 2016 PTA Minutes

15 people were in attendance on May 25th, 2016

The last meeting of the year was a nice social gathering at Christina's house. We said thank you and goodbye to the outgoing 5th grade parents.

The only official business was to vote on new Executive Board Members for 2016-2017 School Year.

New Co-Presidents: Karin Ornstein Ting Fang Daniel Gomez

New Co-Treasurers: Lisa Premerlani Valerie Machinist

New Secretary: Courtney Lauriat

Christina Lin motioned the vote and Jennifer Velis seconded it. The new officers were approved unanimously.